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I completely disagree with the new HHS mandate requiring all insurance plans 
provide the full range of contraceptives as "preventative health services."  The World 
Health Organization lists oral contraceptives with arsenic, asbestos and tobacco on 
its list of most dangerous substances that are classified as carcinogenic to humans.  
Furthermore, the mandate completely disregards the conscience rights of millions of 
Americans and tramples religious rights.  I'm assuming this mandate is a thank you 
to Planned Parenthood for its support of certain election campaigns.  I am against it 
on every level.  This mandate is completely at odds with American freedom and 
democracy.
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